
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/7/2015 2:25:41 PM
Subject: One SC Grants Committee

JoAnn,
 
Can we facilitate a meeting between Colonel Shwedo and the One SC Grants committee.  As you know, Colonel 
Shwedo has been on the ground with a number of the VOADS, and it may be helpful for the Committee to hear an 
account of what he’s seen and heard.
 
Thanks,
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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